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M I SC ELL AN EO US.

Thanks to Mr. T. McCrae.—Mr. Thos. McCrae having in­
timated his intention to pay the grant due to the stations supplied 
by Mr. Henry Knox, catechist, thus relieving the fund to the amount 
of ninety-one dollars, the committee resolved to express its grateful 
recognition of Mr. McCrae’s liberality on this occasion, as well as in 
his previous generous contributions towards the maintenance of 
Mr. Knox, who has labored successfully in the mission work of the 
Church in Muskoka, having been induced chiefly by Mr. McCrae to 
enter upon the work.

Supply of Vacant Charges.—As many Presbyteries find it 
difficult to secure supply of Ministers for the vacant congregations 
within their bounds in consequence of the General Assembly having 
discontinued the appointment of the Committee on the Distribution 
of Probationers, the Secretary was asked and agreed to act as 
a medium of communication between Presbyteries and Probationers 
and others, in this matter.

Executive Sub-Committee.—The following is the Executive 
for the year :—Dr. Cochrane (convener), Dr. Campbell, Dr. Laing, 
Messrs. Macdonnell, Kilgour and Warden.

Augmentation Sub-Committee—The Sub-Committee on the 
Augmentation of Stipends is as follows :—Mr. D. J. Macdonnell 
(convener), Dr. Cochrane, Dr. Laing, Dr. Campbell, Messrs. A. B. 
Mackay, P. McF. McLeod, F. W. Farries, Wm. Mitchell (Toronto), 
and R. H. Warden.

i

I

III

H Close.—The Committee adjourned at half-past four o’clock, 
p.m, on Thursday, 23rd October, and the meeting was closed with 
the benediction.[i J

WM. COCH11ANE, D.D.,
Convener.ROBT. H WARDEN,

Secretary.
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